EPEP ONLINE NEWSLETTER



Welcome to Summer Term!

We've been busy bees over at ePEP sorting through the support logs and working on some new and exciting developments for you!

We would like to take a quick moment to introduce our new starters for September:

- Croydon
- Southampton
- Devon

I for one am extremely looking forward to doing admin training down south where the sun should (hopefully) be shining down on us!





Email: info@egovdigital.com

Web: www.epep.tv Tel: 0845 680 7403

eGov Digital Ltd Head Office:

Port of Liverpool Building

L3 1BY

ePEP News..

ePEP has now become a single sign on platform. If you're a Designated Teacher with LAC in more than one ePEP authority, you can now see all of your children in one place. Being the market leader of ePEPs we really want to create a virtual school platform that makes it as simple as possible to track the attainment and progress outcomes for looked after children.

We also have a brand new ePEP attendance page where you can track the daily attendance of your LAC in one easy place. For more information about our single sign on or our daily attendance page, please do not hesitate to contact us: info@egovdigital.com



- The cost of ePEP is £40 per year for each looked after child. ePEP training will be provided for all Administrators, Social Workers and Designated Teachers.
- Please contact the team at info@egovdigital.com if you wish to arrange a free demonstration of ePEP

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF

Virtual School Heads

The NAVSH Conference 2017 was a huge success with over 100 Virtual School Heads being able to see the leaps and bounds ePEP has taken in recent months, and the benefits the Virtual School Platform will have for looked after children in authorities across the UK.

Our Managing Director, Gary Daniels has been out and about providing numerous demos since the event with many more booked in over the upcoming months.

It was such a pleasure to meet all of you and we cannot wait to work more intimately with you in the near future.

For those of you we didn't get the chance to say hello to, please drop us an email or a phone call to discuss the ways in which the Virtual School Platform can assist in your daily work life, making both Virtual Heads and Data Managers very happy. We'd love to get you in before your DT's slink off for the summer holidays, getting your system ready for when September rolls around.

For more information please contact: Info@egovdigital.com 0151 236 8858

Hope to see you again / meet you soon!





Welcome to the ePEP team!

We'd like to take this time to welcome our new member of staff to the team. You've probably already heard from Steph on your support logs or answering your phone calls. As the training continues, look forward to meeting Steph face to face as she begins to travel the UK for Admin Training.

"Hi everyone, I'm Steph:) I'm new to the ePEP team as an accounts manager. It is a great pleasure to be a part of the ePEP family and I am so excited to get out on the road to meet with you all. To those of you who I have already met it was lovely to meet you and work with you and to those who I haven't met already, I will hopefully meet you soon"